

## Marine Safety Information Bulletin 02-20 March 12, 2020

## Draft Restriction Rescinded Port Arthur East Turning Basin

Based on recent post-dredging surveys, the draft restriction implemented by MSIB 07-18 on Aug 15, 2018 for Port Arthur East Turning Basin is rescinded.

U.S. Army Corps of Engineer surveys of the area are available at: <a href="https://www.swg.usace.army.mil/Missions/Navigation/Hydrographic-Surveys/Sabine-Neches-Waterway/">https://www.swg.usace.army.mil/Missions/Navigation/Hydrographic-Surveys/Sabine-Neches-Waterway/</a>.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard's HOMEPORT website at <a href="http://homeport.uscg.mil">http://homeport.uscg.mil</a> and the VTS website at <a href="https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/">https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/</a>. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please call VTS Port Arthur at (409) 719-5070 or the Operations Center at (409) 723-6500.

J. M. TWOMEY

Captain, U. S. Coast Guard

,).M. Tuoney

Captain of the Port